
Theodore E. Roberts 
Origination Manager 

Origination & Portfolio Design 

8315 Century Park Court, CP21D 
San Diego, CA 92123-1530 

Tel: 858.654-8616 
Fax: 858.650.6191 

TRoberts@semprautilities.com 

July 24, 2012 . 

Mr. Paul Clanon, Executive Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

RE: Extension of Time to Comply with Resolution E-4466 

Dear Mr. Clanon: 

San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E) hereby requests a twenty-two day 
extension of time to comply with the above-referenced resolution. Specifically, SDG&E 
needs the additional time to negotiate and execute amendments to its existing power 
purchase agreements with the Sol Orchard entities to include a cap on network upgrade 
costs as set forth in the resolution. 

SDG&E initially completed the negotiations and filed its compliance Advice Letter 
No. 2385-E on July 10, 2012. However, after consulting with Energy Division, it was 
determined that the substance of the amended contracts did not meet all of the 
requirements imposed by Resolution E-4466, and so Advice Letter 2385-E is being 
withdrawn. The requested additional time is needed to allow SDG&E to further amend 
the agreements, execute them, and file a new Advice Letter. 

Wherefore, SDG&E respectfully requests an extension of time for filing its Advice 
Letter in compliance with Resolution E-4466 until July 31, 2012. 

Sincerely, 

Theodore E. Roberts 
Origination Manager 

Cc: Edward F. Randolph, Energy Division 
Adam Schultz, Energy Division ' 
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